
THE ORIGINAL RECORDS OF THIS CEMETERY WERE LOST A NUMBER OF 

YEARS AGO IN A HOUSE FIRE OF ONE OF THE TOWNSHIP CLERKS.

THE CLERK WAS ABLE TO LET US USE A MAP OF THE CEMTERY TO HELP 

US IN OUR WORK.

IT YOU FIND THAT WE HAVE GIVEN ONE OF YOUR FAMILY MEMBERS THE 

WRONG LAST NAME, PLEASE LET US KNOW. PLACES WHERE THE LAST 

NAME WAS NOT GIVEN, WE HAVE USED THE DEATH RECORDS IN THE 

OFFICE OF THE EATON COUNTY CLERK 'S  OFFICE TO TRY TO FIND THE 

PERSON AND THE DATES OF THEIR DEATH.

WE WANT TO THANK ALL OF THE PEOPLE WHO HAVE HELPED US WITH THIS 

PROJECT.

DROUSCELLA HALSEY, PRESIDENT 1988-1990 
EATON COUNTY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY


